
                                                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Laguna Niguel Resident, 
 
 
The City of Laguna Niguel together with CR&R Environmental Services has launched a new 
Organics Recycling Program to residential collection services. Under this program, organic 
wastes including food scraps will be collected in a cart separate from the trash cart. Your 
residence is in an area that was determined to generate very little green waste or a landscaping 
company collects the green waste for the entire property therefore, you currently do not have a 
green yard trimmings cart.  
 
Beginning the week of June 24th, a green organics cart will be delivered to your residence for 
the new Organics Recycling Program. In addition, CR&R will be distributing to your doorside a 
Kitchen Food Scrap Container to be used in your kitchen collecting food scraps before 
disposing of them in the green cart. Distribution will begin July 1st and continue over the next 
couple of months. 
 
 
Delivery: A separate truck will deliver 1-35 gallon green organics cart beginning the week of 
June 24th and continue through July 8th. Your current service day will not change. 
 
Your service will begin the week after you receive your organics cart. For example, if you 
receive the organics cart the week of July 1st, your first organic waste collection (green cart) will 
be in the week of July 8th. 
 
What material may I place in the organics cart? 
 
 

From your kitchen: Fruit, bread, fish, meat, vegetables, dairy, and FOG (fats, oil, and grease). 
 
From your yard: Grass clippings, leaves, weeds, prunings, flowers, and other yard waste. 
 
Items NOT Accepted in Green Organics Cart: Recyclables (plastic, glass, metal), styrofoam, 
pet waste, palm fronds, and trash. 
 
Compostable bags are optional and available at local retailers. Other types of plastic bags are 
not accepted. 
 
For more information please visit the City of Laguna Niguel or CR&R websites’. If you have any 
questions please call our Customer Service Team at 877-728-0446.  
 
Thank you for doing your part to support our new Organics Recycling Program and in turn 
protecting our environment for generations to come! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
CR&R Incorporated 

 


